
 

 

 
 

 
 
To Everyone in our Inline Hockey 
Community,  
 
The IHNZ Board would like to extend to all 
our Inline family a very Merry Christmas and 
our best wishes for a safe, prosperous and 
happy 2023! 

 

 
Thank you to all our volunteers for the 
generous giving of their efforts on behalf of 
our clubs and members  - its your time, 
dedication, commitment and hard work that 
lets us achieve success for our sport! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
We look forward to your continued  support 
in  what promises to be a busy and exciting  
season of hockey in 2023 as we continue to  
rebuild and revitalise Inline Hockey after the 
disruptions of the past couple of seasons.  
 

 
Merry Christmas to all of our family,  
Meri Kirihimete ki a tatou whanau katoa 
 
 
 
IHNZ Board 
 
 

 


